

530 Church Street Suite 702 Nashville, TN 37219

PHONE 615.726.8227

FAX 615.244.0057

E-MAIL maggi@tacp.org

VISIT US AT www.tacp.org

PRESIDENT Jeff Hughes

1ST VICE PRESIDENT Kevin Arnold

2ND VICE PRESIDENT Rick Scarbrough

PAST PRESIDENT David Rausch

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Maggi McLean Duncan

SACOP REPRESENTATIVE Steve Isbell

TREASURER
Tim Christol

DIRECTORS:
Chief Blaine Wade
Chief Troy Lane
Chief Jim Akagi
Chief Randall Bowden
Chief Randy Evans
Chief Paul Blackwell
Chief Don Bandy
Chief Samuel Livingston
Chief George Smith
Chief Roger Loftin
Chief Craig Moates
Chief Buddy Lewis
Chief Jack Cotrel
Chief William Roehl

November 14, 2016

Dear Chief Rosser,

The TACP Professional Standards Committee would like to invite you and your agency's accreditation manager to an Accreditation Review Committee meeting for the award of accreditation in the TLEA program. The purpose of the meeting is to affirm your commitment to the accreditation process and discuss its impact on your agency.

The Accreditation Review Committee will meet at 12:30pm CST on Wednesday, November 30th, prior to the TACP Professional Standards Committee. The meeting will be held in the 9th floor Titan's Suite of the Maxwell House Hotel in Nashville and will last approximately 30 minutes.

During the meeting, please be prepared to discuss any items you want to recognize regarding the Crossville Police Department and how accreditation helps your agency. The review committee will consist of two members of the TACP Professional Standards Committee.

Please contact me to confirm that you will be able to attend. The Review Committee makes the motion to the Professional Standards Committee regarding a recommendation of accreditation in the TLEA program.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at alice@tacp.org or 615-726-8227.

Sincerely,

Alice Grunau

TLEA Program Director

alice Gunau